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APPROVED: 8/19/21 
  
ATTENDING: Richard LaFlamme (Chair), Cheryl Cizewski, Cade Overton  
 
ABSENT: None 
 
OTHER: None 

 
Site-Work started at 11:00 am.  
 
SITE WORK  
Trustees arrived at Heath Cemetery at various times and started work upon arrival. Site work 
primarily involved cutting and clearing of brush and saplings and raking of the grounds, as well 
as the removal of moss and fungus from headstones using the product ‘Wet and Forget’. The 
vegetative matter was put on the external-side of the stone walls for later pick-up and removal 
or to decay in place. Richard had found a broken headstone at Heath that has to be fixed and its 
original location identified. Work at Heath ended at about 12:55 pm.  

All three Trustees, in their own vehicles, then went to Sanborn Cemetery. Site work at the 
Sanborn Cemetery commenced at about 1:10 pm. Same type of maintenance was performed.  

Cade took some photos of the trustees working. 

Trustees used their own personal equipment for this maintenance.  

Richard related that he has repainted and reinstalled the sign for the Keyser Cemetery and he 
will be fixing some other broken headstones. Regarding the flags for Veterans Memorial Day, 
Richard related that a Veterans’ group takes care of installing the small US Flags by the 
appropriate headstones of the Veterans. Richard usually removes the flags before winter. 

Cheryl related that she worked for 1 ¼ hours at Sanborn Cemetery on Wednesday, May 19, 2021, 
cutting and removing hardwood saplings.  

The remaining cemeteries needing work are Worthen and Sleeper 1 (in the vicinity of the Slim 
Baker lodge). Sleeper 1 is a smaller cemetery. Richard related that the town usually handles the 
maintenance for the Worthen Cemetery.  

Site work ended at about 2 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Cheryl Cizewski 
Cemetery Trustee 


